
NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION
Taché Promenade

December, 2017

The first phase of construction on the Taché Promenade project is expected to begin in early 
December, 2017, and will be complete by mid-March, 2018. During this period, the southbound 
lane of Avenue Taché and the west sidewalk will be closed between approximately Provencher 
Blvd. and Rue Despins. Additional road closures are planned during the remaining construction 
works to be completed in the summer of 2018, including sidewalk widening, retaining wall 
installation, and construction of the belvedere pedestrian structure (tree top lookout). 

Council approved funding for this project on September 27, 2017. Following a public information 
session on October 17, 2017, construction documents were finalized and a construction contract 
has been awarded to Maple Leaf Construction Ltd. to complete the proposed works. 

Construction updates will be communicated to area residents and businesses as the project progresses.

For further information please call 311:

or contact:
HTFC Planning and Design 

Phone: 204-944-9907
Email: info@htfc.mb.ca

Project Website: www.winnipeg.ca/tachepromenade

Project Timeline

Early December 
Phase 1 – Riverbank 
stabilization work begins

October, 2018 
Phase 2 complete

December 12 
Road closure on Taché 
Avenue to commence

June, 2018 
Phase 2 – Sidewalk widening and 
belvedere construction begins.

Mid-March, 2018 
Phase 1 complete


